
 

 
 

***UPDATE*** 
 

The occupants of the motorcycle have been identified as 45 year old 
Charles D. Morris and 34 year old Terra D. Hughes, both residence of 
Chelan County.  
 
 
On 4/08/2023 at approximately 2018 hrs., Chelan County Sheriff’s 
Office Deputies were dispatched to a report of a motorcycle collision 
near milepost 1 of the Entiat River Rd.   
 
Shortly after arriving on scene, deputies discovered one motorcycle was 
involved in the collision.  The motorcycle was occupied by a 45 year old 
male driver and a 34 year old female passenger.  Emergency personnel 
(Entiat Fire and Ballard Ambulance) reported both occupants of the 
motorcycle were deceased.  Entiat River Road was closed while Chelan 
County Sheriff’s Office and Washington State Patrol investigated the 
collision.  
 
The preliminary investigation determined the motorcycle was the only 
vehicle involved and speed of the motorcycle may have been a factor in 
the collision.  The identity of the motorcycle occupants is pending next 
of kin notification.            
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